
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

To the Honorable Members 
of the Common Council 
200 East Wells Street, Room 205 

Milwaukee, WI  53202 
 

 Re: Substitute resolution to authorize the City Attorney to 

  Provide limited legal representation to military personnel 

  And their families upon request of the Judge Advocate General Corps.  

 

Dear Council Members: 

 
 Enclosed is a substitute resolution that will authorize the City Attorney to designate a 
limited number of Assistant City Attorneys to participate in a training program of up to two 

hours, sponsored by the State Bar of Wisconsin and the Judge Advocate General Corps, that will 
familiarize them with the Soldiers’ and Sailors’ Civil Relief Act and related matters.  

 
 The lawyers will receive free continuing legal education credits.  In exchange, they will 
provide pro bono legal services to military personnel and their families in the event of a 

mobilization, if the Judge Advocate General Corps requests assistance.  
 

     Very truly yours, 
 
 

     GRANT F. LANGLEY 
     City Attorney 

 
 
     LINDA ULISS BURKE 

LUB:bal    Assistant City Attorney 
Enc. 

c: Mr. Ronald Leonhardt 
 Mr. Anthony Zielinski 
45452 


